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Hi Kelly,

We live on Domerie Bay Road and are trying to figure out where we submit comments for this project.  We
are deeply saddened that storage units are being planned for this space as there are several residences
surrounding the area.  We are also asking that if this project is approved that they have a direct driveway off
of Salmon La Sac Road and do not use Domerie Bay Road as a point of entry.

Can you let us know where we should send these comments?

Thank you,
Jeanne Schreuder
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